
 

Veterinary Info 
 

• The Check-In exam will be limited to 
meeting only the Health Requirements for 
entry into the fair. No additional healthcare 
exams will be done during this time.  
 
• A KVH veterinarian will stop-in twice each 
day (a.m. / p.m.) starting Monday afternoon 
to attend to animal health needs. We will be 
available to answer general questions 
regarding animal health. There will be no 
farm call charged during a scheduled walk-
through – but owners will be required to pay 
KVH for services (including exams - $45.00 
minimum and treatment if needed).  
 
• Any other calls to the fair outside of the 
above scheduled visits will be subject to a 
farm call as well as the appropriate 
veterinarian fees.  


